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It is crazy to believe that December is already here! 

Where has the year gone?! We will con nue to celebrate 

birthdays on Friday’s and will do so earlier as many 

students will begin going home other ways. Each month 

we recognize our students’ birthdays, this occurs on 

Fridays during our RICHER Right Up moment. Each 

student receives a WB ESE pencil of their choice and gets 

to stand on the stairs in front of their peers!  

December birthdays include Ruth H., Nate A., Gabe K., Abigail M., and 

Kinley M. 

December Birthdays! 

Chris an Amaro, Assistant Site Supervisor 

Kine c Sand  

Chris an Amaro, Assistant Site Supervisor 

At Woodbrook we are all about trying fun, new ac vi es! One of the 

newest and most popular club according to students  At first this ac vity 

sounds like it will be extremely messy and cause some headaches during 

clean up me. However, this sand s cks together and each student gets 

their own tray for crea ng, which definitely cuts down on the mess 

factor. Students have created variety of things which have ranged from a piece of pizza to a snowman. 

Miss Quarles is extremely crea ve and though ul when coming up with a variety of ideas for the 

children to create and our children have large imagina ons that allow them to create! Usually this 

club draws anywhere from 15 to close to 30 students! It has been awesome to see your students 

welcome a new ac vity and really enjoy it!  


